:53?- Nelson Marlborough DHB Office
- District Health Board Braemar Campus
Fax: 03 546 1747 Private Bag 18
Phone: 03 546 1723 Nelson, New Zealand
29 October 2015

John M Wilson

fyi-request-3222-23848707 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John Wilson
Request for official information

Thank you for your request for official information, as transferred from the Ministry of
Health and received on 28" October 2015 by the Nelson Marlborough District Health
Board (NMDHB).

In your request you seek the following information:

I want to know for each public hospital:
- Do they obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking charges;
When they began receiving any such revenues;
The amount of money received each year in car parking charges;
If charges are just levied against members of the public
and/or if staff are expected to pay too.
If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at each site.

NMDHB does not charge for car parking at any of the hospital sites.

This response has been provided under the Official Information Act 1982. You have
the right to seek a review, under S28(3) of the Act, by way of a complaint to the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Chris Fléming
Chief Executive



